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From: HOME-AMIF-ISF-COMMITTEE@ec.europa.eu <HOME-AMIF-ISF-COMMITTEE@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 4:15 PM 
Subject: Informal submission of draft programmes MFF 2021-2027  
 
Dear Members of the AMIF-ISF Committee,  

 
As announced at the AMIF-ISF Committee meeting on 6 February, in order to approve the 
programmes shortly after the adoption of the Regulations and to avoid delays in the start of the 
implementation, the informal programming phase is a very important step in this process.  

 
The informal phase started with the communication of the programming fiches at the end of 
2019. As a follow-up, we invite you to start drafting your programmes and submit a first draft 
by the end of April 2020, using the Common Provision Regulation (CPR) programme template 
(Annex VI – attached). The submission of the draft programmes should be done via SFC2014 
as attached documents (through the tab 2021-2027. Please choose as document type 
“2021.IDP-Informal draft programming document”). We encourage you to be short, simple and 
strategic when drafting your programmes.  

 
The Commission will provide informal comments on your first draft, which will serve as a basis 
for bilateral discussions. Moreover, we will have the opportunity to discuss any specific 
questions you may have during the conference on programming, on 5th-6th March.  
 
 
 
Secretariat of the AMIF ISF COMMITTEE  
 

 
European Commission  
DG Home Unit E1  
AMIF/ ISF Committee  
BRU- LX46 05/006  
Telephone: +32 229 61175  
 

 
DISCLAIMER required under the terms and conditions of use of the internet and electronic mail from 
Commission equipment:  

"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be 
regarded as stating an official position of the European Commission."  
 



 
*NOTE DE CONFIDENTIALITE*  

Les informations contenues de cet email sont confidentielles et destinées exclusivement à la 
personne à qui elles sont adressées. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire de cet e-mail, vous ne 
pouvez copier, transmettre ou communiquer ce document ou partie de ce document. Si vous 
avez reçu cet e-mail par erreur, merci de nous prévenir en nous le retournant.  

 
 


